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Public Meeting on May 11  
This is a friendly reminder for the upcoming 
Austin Avenue Bridges Project public meeting. 
The meeting is an open house format, with no 
formal presentation, so come at your 
convenience. At this meeting, we will share 
possible improvement alternatives, provide 
updates on the environmental compliance 
process, and collect feedback from the public.  

Public Meeting 
Thursday, May 11, from 4 to 7 p.m. 
Communication and Technology Building 
510 W. Ninth St. 
Georgetown, TX, 78626 
Public meeting flyer in English and Spanish 

We hope you are able to join us, but if you 
cannot make it, please be sure to visit the 
project website. All meeting materials will be posted by Friday, May 12, to 
austinave.georgetown.org.   

For Additional Information  

If you have any additional questions or concerns and would like to talk with someone about 
them, please contact Nat Waggoner with the City of Georgetown.    

Nat Waggoner, AICP, PMP 
Transportation Services Analyst 
(W) 512.930.8171
nathaniel.waggoner@georgetown.org
www.hightail.com/u/NatWaggoner
www.georgetown.org

Read More
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